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Honors Recital Information  
 

The Honors Recital is an opportunity for all interested participants, regardless of age, the opportunity to 
audition to perform a solo selection with piano accompaniment. This recital will take place at 7:30pm Thursday 
evening of camp in Lee Chapel located in Elizabeth Hall.  

Details  

●​ solo of your choice that does not exceed 10 minutes 
●​ auditions will take place during check-in on the first day of camp 
●​ your audition time and location will be emailed to your email on file. Please allow enough time for you 

to check in and warmup before your audition time.  
●​ auditions will be performed without an accompanist, but on the recital will be  
●​ students are required to bring a clear copy of the piano score to leave with the judge.  

**It is imperative that you have a copy of the piano score with you at the audition; otherwise, 
you will not be allowed to audition. The piano scores of the students who are selected for the 
Honors Recital will be given to our staff accompanist to prepare. All other piano parts will be 
returned to the students. If you do not own a copy of the piano part, please check with your band 
director or private teacher to see if they have one you could borrow.  

●​ The results of the audition will be posted Monday night in the dorms and our social media accounts.   
●​ A rehearsal time with our staff accompanist will be scheduled for a time on Wednesday afternoon or 

evening. Students selected to perform should be prepared to dress “professionally” for the recital.   
 
***Please email Dr. Aaron Witek (awitek@stetson.edu) by June 29th with the following if you are auditioning 
for the Honors Recital: 
****put in the email subject heading “Honors Recital”***** 

●​ name of the composer  
●​ title of the work you will be performing 
●​ duration time of the work 

If you have any other questions, please do not hesitate to contact Dr. Aaron Witek by email awitek@stetson.edu 

We are looking forward to hearing your audition!  
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